

June 17, 2021

Mr. Robert White, Treasurer Airborne Maintenance Tech Assoc. 288 Stone Trail Castroville, TN 78009

Dear Mr. White and Members,

On behalf of the Air Force Enlisted Village, I'd like to express my sincere appreciation generous contribution of \$1,000.00 received 6/16/2021.

We certainly appreciate the financial support today and we are looking forward to growing our relationship in the future. As you know we could not do what we do without the support we receive from organizations like yours. Our core mission is to provide quality, affordable housing and care to the surviving spouses of retired enlisted Airmen. It is through the relationships we nurture that gives us the latitude to serve our residents by ensuring they age in the right place with dignity, honor, and respect.

You and your team have a standing invitation to drop in any time; we would love to host you for a tour and an update on our current and future projects.

Thank you for everything the Airborne Maintenance Tech Assoc. does for this foundation.

Sincerely,

Brooke P. McLean, CMSgt, USAF, Ret.

President and CEO

THANK YOU!

